
Nourish the Body Feed the Soul

Since 1997, Barberton Area Community Ministries has been proudly
Nourishing our Neighbors!  Through the generous donations of
funding, sponsorship, and volunteering from so many, we help
thousands of residents through our Food, Personal, and Pet
Pantries!  

We are very excited to announce our next step in serving our
community by ““Feeding Souls”!  We will be partnering with
“Behind the Ribbon”, a local 501c3 organization who is focused on
providing a forum for awareness support groups, awareness
specific resources, related medical and awareness group specialists,
and monthly meetings for residents to truly connect with others
who are facing like challenges, conditions, and personal hardships.  
The meetings will be held here at Barberton Area Community
Ministries!  

“One of the marvelous things about community is that it enables us
to welcome and help people in a way we couldn’t as individuals.”


